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Should you have any questions or comments regarding the attached report or the
TU Electric Reload Analysis Program, please contact Jimmy D, Seawright (214)
812-4375 or Mickey R, ¥illgore (214) 812-8271 of my staff.

Sincerely,

William J. Cahill, Jr,

By . ¥
Roger D. Walker
Manager of Nuclear Licensing
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